
St. Thomas’ C.E. Primary School 

Newsletter 

12.07.24 

 

 

Teddy L., Neave, Elsie Th., Amelia K., Archie, Madison N., 

Ernie, Jack R., Rex, Erin C., Theo S., Codie, Landon, Renaiya, 

Megan and Elise. 

 

Well done to you all! 

 

 

 

 

A note on worship… 

 

 

This week our focus had turned to the future as we come to end of the school year. We asked 

the question ‘What is a good life?’ This question proved to be quite thought provoking. We 

thought about was is important and talked about many of the Christian values that are 

important to our school including: joy, kindness, friendship, generosity and compassion. We 

moved onto making a positive impact with what we do in our daily lives. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events for the Week  

Beginning  

15.07.24 

Monday  

Opal class Stone Age to Iron Age day 

Sapphire class park and picnic 

Aqua Splash event (year 4 and 5) 

Guitar and Ukulele lessons 

After school Multigames for years 4, 5 and 6 

After school choir 

Tuesday 

Year 6 children to Crompton House (CAT tests) 

Ruby Class trip to the Science Museum 

Keyboard, strings and woodwind lessons 

After school rounders for years 4, 5 and 6 

Wednesday 

Sapphire class party and buffet 

Brass Lessons  

After school multi-skills for years 1 and 2 

After school cricket for years 5 & 6 

Thursday 

House Point winners reward morning 

After school athletics for years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Music extravaganza 6.00pm 

Friday 

Leaver’s Service 1.45pm in church. 

School closes for the summer holiday at 3.15pm.  

School reopens on Wednesday 4th September. 

 

 

  

  

From the office… 

 

• Outstanding music and lunch 

money needs to be paid before 

the end of the week, before the 

summer holiday. Thank you. 

Music Extravaganza 

Children need to be in school at 5.30pm 

ready for a 6.00pm start. 

Children need to be dressed in black 

and white or all black. 

Refreshments will be available at the 

start of the extravaganza.  

We are happy to welcome 3 ex-pupils 

who are excelling in music to show us 

what can be achieved through hard 

work and dedication.  



Keeping Children Safe Online 

 

 

 



Wellbeing 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Fair 

Thank you to everyone who supported our little school by attending the summer fair last 

weekend. Despite the rain, we all had a great time and managed to raise over £1000! 

These events cannot run without the dedication of those who organise and run them. A very 

special thank you from us all to the following parents who have worked hard over the past 12 

months to raise money and put on excellent social evets. 

Mrs Fitton, Mrs Bollard-Wilkes, Ms Stott, Ms Monteiro, Mrs Boyle, Mrs 

Greaves, Mr Foster and Mrs Foster 

And anyone else who has helped in any way. 

Building work 

The long awaited building works starts on Monday 21st July and is due to last 16 weeks, finishing 

on Friday 6th November. 

When we come back to school in September, children in Opal, Emerald and Sapphire classes 

will need to use the side door (kitchen) to access the school building.  

All visitors will also need to use the kitchen door. 

Children in Amethyst and Ruby classes will access the school building in the normal way. 

Whilst this work is going on, there will be temporary toilets for the key stage two children sited on 

the playground.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


